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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, March 17, 2009 4:02 PM
To: 'Verdenv@aol.com'
Cc: wayne@globalpremierdevelopment.com; Darren@globalpremierdevelopment.com; 

Scott.B@globalpremierdevelopment.com; randy@globalpremierdevelopment.com; 
jeff@globalpremierdevelopment.com

Subject: RE: Case RO0002896 Oakland Red Star Project

Mike, 
 
Based upon your request for a schedule extension, the schedule for technical report submission for case RO2896, Red 
Star Yeast, 1396 5th Street, Oakland, is extended from February 3, 2009 to August 3, 2009. 
 
Regards, 

Jerry Wickham 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parklway 
Alameda, CA  94502-6577 
phone:  510-567-6791 
Fax:  510-337-9335 
jerry.wickham@acgov.org 
 
 
Online case files are available at the following website http://www.acgov.org/aceh/index.htm 
  
  
Confidentiality Notice: This email and any attachments thereto may contain private, confidential, and privileged material 
for the sole use of the intended recipient. Any review, copying, or distribution of this email (or any attachments thereto) by 
other than the County of Alameda or the intended recipient is strictly prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient, 
please contact the sender immediately and permanently delete the original and any copies of this email and any 
attachments thereto. 
 

From: Verdenv@aol.com [mailto:Verdenv@aol.com]  
Sent: Monday, March 16, 2009 2:25 PM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Cc: wayne@globalpremierdevelopment.com; Darren@globalpremierdevelopment.com; 
Scott.B@globalpremierdevelopment.com; randy@globalpremierdevelopment.com; jeff@globalpremierdevelopment.com 
Subject: Case RO0002896 Oakland Red Star Project 
 
Jerry: 
  
If you recall, Global Premeir Development submitted a PMP for the above site to enter the VAP as part of the Prop 1C, 
Brownfields grant program. 
  
This site was awarded grant funding, but the funds have not been distributed due to budgetary constraints. In your letter 
dated October 31, 2008, you indicated a technical report submission date of February 3, 2009. Since that time, I called 
you and advised that the start of the project has been delayed due to the funding restrictions. We intend to begin the 
project within the next several months, and are requesting a new technical report submission date.  
  
Can you provide a new date? 
  
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
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MIke Konyu 
Environmental Compliance 
Global Premier Development 
213-705-8344 
 

Feeling the pinch at the grocery store? Make dinner for $10 or less. 


